
  

   

  

   

 
      

 

                  

                

                    

                    

                     

        

 

                     

   
 

 

 

 

  
 

 

From: Sara Beatty <sbe > 

Sent: Tuesday, July 21, 2020 1:10 PM 

To: ATR-MusicLicensing-Workshop (ATR) <ATR.MusicLicensing-Workshop@ATR.USDOJ.GOV> 

Subject: Keep Consent Decrees 

To whom it may concern, 

I strongly recommend that the consent decrees remain as they are. Any changes will undoubtedly result in increased 

fees being levied against thousands of performance venues located in both large and small towns throughout 

America. Many of these venues are already facing financial losses in the billions and the recovery of the venues that 

are not forced to permanently close due to the pandemic will be years not months. We are not underwritten by 

government or local municipalities but rely solely on revenue earned through the sale of tickets. Now is not the time to 

make any changes to the existing consent decrees. 

Please help our struggling venues to be able to pull out of this time by not imposing more obstacles and financial 

strains. 

Sincerely, 

Sara Beatty, CVP | Theater Operations Manager 

Kauffman Center for the Performing Arts 
1601 Broadway | Kansas City, MO 64108 




